
   AVVA National Disciplinary Committee 

         October 2022 

 

 

The AVVA National Disciplinary Committee has been busy this quarter.  There has been an issue 
involving a chapter that has come to our attention.  After some investigation and assistance 
from a VVA member, there has been some resolution.  Their issue is not one for the National 
Disciplinary Committee.  It is something that should be handled within the chapter. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joanne Blum, AVVA National Disciplinary Chair 


